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Generous Donation IN THIS ISSUE

Upcoming
Events

Camp
Improvements

Wish List

Former Parkview UC Chair,
Sherrie Roulston and Trustee,
Stephen Mitchell were thrilled
to present Carol Young from
Camp Bimini with a cheque for
$75,000 out of the proceeds
from the sale of Parkview UC
building. Carol gratefully
accepted and said that Bimini
has some major projects
coming up that the money will
help with.

Spring at
Camp



Go to campbimini.ca 
and look under “Events”

Money raised  will
go towards

replacing and
improving the very

old PA System!
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Some of the
teams last

year having a
great time!
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Have you seen the
video tour of camp?

Go to campbimini.ca and look under
“Our Story” to “Take a Tour of Camp”

Spring at Camp Bimini!
Hiring and training staff has begun. This involves several days over the next three
months. Staff training includes self-care, basic camp first aid, how to plan and lead
children and teens; child abuse disclosure; policies and procedures of the camp;
emergency procedures such as fire, flood, tornado, lost child; fire extinguisher
handling; how to protect themselves as leaders; United Church theology, culture and
traditions; personality types; mental health in teens and children; Accessibility for
Ontarians with Disabilities Act; inclusion, teamwork and much more. Being a camp
counsellor and camp leader develops many life skills that transfer to many things
beyond camp.  Camp Bimini creates a strong team that will care for our campers and
provide positive camp experiences.
In May and June, the Co-ordinator, Program Team and Spring Staff will welcome
hundreds of school children to the camp offering programming on games, crafts,
nature, team building, leadership and more!

https://juniperjphotography.pixieset.com/tourcampbimini-video/
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Upcoming Improvements
This spring a new PA system will be installed at Camp. The current
system has some components that are 40 years old and it is in need of
upgrading. This new system will include more speakers within the cabin
area, so announcements and instructions can be heard everywhere in
the camp. 
The Camp Bimini Board is also currently finalizing plans to renovate and
update the outdoor washrooms behind the mess hall. These facilities are
in need of some major maintenance work and updating. The upgraded
facilities will be much more inclusive.



Follow Camp Bimini on Instagram, subscribe to our
Youtube channel and like us on Facebook

Camp Bimini 
3180 Perth Rd. 113 RR#1

St. Pauls, ON N0K 1V0
GPS: N 43 17.655’ W 080 58.340

Camp Bimini Coordinator email: coordinator@campbimini.ca
Camp Bimini Administrator email: treasurer@campbimini.ca

Thank you for supporting our
Camp Bimini On-Line Auction in

the Fall!

Camp Bimini
Merchandise!

Check out our
merchandise at
campbimini.ca

This would make
a great gift for
the camper in
your family.
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